
BEWARE OF FRAUDULENT POST CARD! 

The postcard below is not from Franklin Bank 

 

 

We have been made aware of a postcard being mailed to customers referring to a 
mortgage you may have or have had with Franklin Bank.  The postcard advises you to 
call a number to discuss your mortgage as soon as possible. The number provided is 
not the phone number for Franklin Bank. 
 
These postcards are not from Franklin Bank!  If you receive a postcard like this, it 
is a scam – DO NOT CALL THE NUMBER! 
 
If you have already called this number, contact us immediately at 856-769-4400 
or email the loan department at loandepartment@franklinbnk.com 
 
 
 
 

Dear Customer, 

xxxxxxxxxxx 
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